
Hi, 
  
It is great that the Government is putting money into the Early Childhood sector to support 
higher wages for child care workers. There is no doubt that they work hard & do a great job 
in the vital early years of a child's life. What is disappointing, is that the funding will not 
reach the whole sector. All child care services deserve to be able to have a share in this 
funding & that it be available for more than 2 years.  
  
Thank you 
 
Carolyn Rose 
Nominated Supervisor / Director 
Toxteth Kindergarten Inc 
 

 


